On December 13th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PM5 - Project Modifications for Panther Run Elementary:

Question:  Why wasn't this and the previous one done earlier?

Response:  These schools were initially designed prior to the new person coming on board for School Police who now reviews the construction plans for major projects.  Upon reviewing the drawings this individual identified a security weakness in the deign, which was resolved with the addition of these doors and card readers.  

We would like to avoid getting into any more detail than this as these conditions may exist at other schools.  These recommendations from School Police have become standard in subsequent projects with similar conditions.
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